
September 19, 2018 

Director 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Attn:GLTS 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Re: Transfer of General Licensed Device 

Dear Director: 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
601 South 12th Street 
Arlington, VA 20598-6017 

Transportation 
Security 
Administration 

In accordance with 10 CPR 31.5( c )(8)(ii), this letter serves as documentation of the transfer of a 
general licensed device owned by the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) to the 
University of Rhode Island. 

A Smiths Detection Ionscan 500DT explosive trace detector, serial number 5 l 189E, was donated to 
the University of Rhode Island (URI) on March 14, 2018. The Radiation Safety Officer at URI is 
Sangho Nam. URI's main campus is located at 45 Upper College Rd, Kingston, RI 02881. URI 
has a radioactive material license (3K-040-0l, Amendment 43) issued by the Rhode Island 
Radiation Control Agency. 

The TSA point of contact for information related to the transfer of this device is: 

Laurence E Auman, CHP 
Sr. Technical Health Physicist 
Occupational Safety, Health, and Environment Division (OSHE) 
Transportation Security Administration 
202-641-6841 ( C) 
laurence.auman@tsa.dhs.gov 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

s71y, ~a--
~A~an,CHP 
Sr. Technical Health Physicist 




